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Ready For Work On New Felton Church

Breaking ground for the new
Felton Community Presbyterian
church are Dr. Vincent Bennett
of Pasadena, Rev. Winfield

Blount, Charles Coultes and
Frank Meyer. Dr. Bennett led
in the dedicatory prayer at the
ceremonies, held by members

and friends of the church at the
new church site on Highway 9
South last Sunday. Actual con-
struction began last week.




